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T 13/19 – 0123 21 February 2025 

 
 
Subject: Awareness webinar on Flight and Flow Information for a Collaborative Environment, 25 March 

2025. 
 
 
Action required: Register online and participate 
 
 
Sir/Madam, 
 
  I wish to invite your Administration/Organization to participate in the awareness webinar on 
Flight and Flow Information for a Collaborative Environment (FF-ICE), scheduled for 25 March 2025, from 
08:00 am to 11:30 am UTC. 
 

The workshop will be conducted by the AFI FFICE Project Team Experts with support from 
ICAO. The webinar aims to provide background and generic information on the FF-ICE concept as well as 
related technology and operational impact. The webinar will also serve as a forum for discussion on the AFI 
strategy to the harmonized and timely implementation of FF-ICE in the region. 

 
The webinar will be conducted in the English language and the documentation will be provided 

in the same language. 
 

To take full advantage of the activity, your Administration/Organization is kindly invited to 
ensure the participation of technical personnel involved in oversight and operational aspects of aerodrome and 
air navigation services. Participants should complete their online registration at 
https://icao.zoom.us/meeting/register/3Xrmj0zbSHa8CYuNnhnpcw 
 

Kindly contact Mr. Serge Tchanda (stchanda@icao.int) and Ms. Keziah Ogutu 
(kogutu@icao.int), Regional Officers, Air Traffic Management/Search and Rescue for further information. 

 
   Please accept, Sir/Madam, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 

 

 

 

    Nika Manzi Meheza 

Acting Regional Director 

 

 

 

Attachment: Work programme 
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